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Introduction
Moving to grade 7 is a unique time in child’s life. It 
represents not only a new year of new challenges, 
but also the beginning of a whole new curriculum 
plan, and a whole new set of objectives; a new 
school culture, with new expectations for both 
students and parents. This year, IPD has specially 
recorded a video to let parents learn more about 
the English organization in the secondary school.



The Dean of IPD, Mr. McAlpin, has made a presentation that introduced and explained the 
details of the English system in Kang Chiao.



Middle School English Organizations

Host: Mr. McAlpin

IPD Staff also kindly provided a Chinese outline for parents.



👇What is different about middle school?

👆IPD Suggestions
We created a form to let parents fill out if they 

got questions regarding the video!



Thank you for participating in the 
G7 Welcoming Video activity!

It takes courage to grow up and
become who you really are.

e. e. cummings


